
E-mail 
No. FSH-F (2)54-39-/2015-ARC-Banuala Baroond-II 76y 
Directorate of Fisheries, 
Himachal Pradesh. 

From 
The Director-cum-Warden of Fisheries, 
Himachal Pradesh, Bilaspur. 

To 

M/S Gyatri Hydel Projects Pvt. Ltd 
Mohalla Charpat, P.O. Tehsil & District Chamba, 
H.P. 176301 
Email Id-mkapoor.8000@gmail.comn 
Mob.No. 94182-54538 

Dated Bilaspur-174001 the, S-8-2 

Subject Consent for obtaining the NOC for installation of Banuala Baroond- II (0.80 
MW), on Chukhu nala, a tributary of Ravi River in Tehsil Churah, District 

Chamba (HP.) 

Sir, 
I invite a reference of letter No. - GHPPL/NOC/521/22, dated-05.08.2022 on the 

above cited subject. 

Keeping in view of the undertaking given by you for the disposal of silt and 

maintenance of Envir onmental flow of water downstream to the weir, it is intimated that as per provisions 

contained in clause - i) of rule 14 of revised hydro power policy of H.P. notified by the Govt. of HP 

vide notification No-MPP-F(1)2/2005-VII, dated 4h March, 2014, NOC of Fisheries Department is not 

required and no charwes/fisheries development fund up to the capacity of 2.00 MW is leviable. Hence, 

the Department of Fisheries, HP has no objection if the project with above mentioned capacity may get 

installed within allocited/consented elevation with sanctioned power capacity at its proposed site. 

Yours faithfully, 

(Satpal Mehta) « 
Director-cum-Warden of Fisheries, 

Himachal Pradesh, Bilaspur. 
E-mail fsherics-hpanic.in 

Tel/Fax: 01978-224068 

Endst No. As above- 76S 

Copy forward to:-A sistant Director of Fisheries, Chamba, H.P. in reference to letter no. 615, dated 

26.07.2022 for favou of information, please. 

Dated:-9S- 8-22 

atpal Mekla 
Director-cum-Warden of Fisheries, 

Himachal Pradesh, Bilaspur. 
E-mail isheries-hp@nic.in 

Tel/Fax: 01978-224068 
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